
Public Notice
The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD),
is proposing a substantial amendment to the Houston Action Plan for Disaster Recovery – 2015 Flood
Events (Plan). Eligibility for the Single Family Housing Program will be broadened by revising the
definition of age-dependent household members from above the age of 65 to 62 and below the age of 5
to 18. In addition, the valuation method for acquired properties in the Strategic Buyout Program will
be changed from pre-disaster fair market value to post-disaster fair market value.

This would be the fourth amendment to the Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery
2015 (CDBG-DR15) Action Plan.

The public has fourteen (14) days to comment on this proposed amendment, from Monday,
November 18, 2019 through Monday, December 2, 2019. For more information on this proposed
amendment, contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be submitted by
email to: Kennisha.London@HoustonTX.gov or by mail to: HCDD, ATTN: Kennisha London, 2100
Travis Street, Suite 900, Houston, TX 77002. View the revised Action Plan for Disaster Recovery –
2015 Flood Events at:

• HCDD website – https://houstontx.gov/housing/

• HCDD Office – 2100 Travis Street, Suite 900, Houston, TX 77002 (copies may be obtained at this
location upon request)

Upon completion of the fourteen-day public comment period, the substantial amendment will be
submitted to City Council for approval.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6308. For any information about HCDD's Complaints and
Appeals Process, please access HCDD's Complaints and Appeals page at

https://www.houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html. For more information about HCDD and its
programs, please access HCDD's website at https://houstontx.gov/housing/.


